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1 September 2021 
 
 

BRITTON SHIELD CRICKET 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Next term, on Friday 22 October, boys in Years 3-5 are invited to participate in the Britton 
Shield Cricket competition.  
 
In preparation for this, training will commence on Monday 6 September from 3:30pm-
4:30pm on the College Oval. Boys are encouraged to attend all training sessions to assist 
with their preparation. These sessions are also a wonderful opportunity for the boys to 
improve their fitness levels. 
 
Training Sessions 3:30pm – 4:30pm 
Term 3 
Monday 06/09 
Monday 13/09 
 
Term4 
Monday 11/10 
Monday 18/10  
 
Competition 
Friday 22/10  
 
Boys are to wear their PE uniform and/or change into their PE uniform after school if needed. 
Please ensure your son has his own water bottle, which should be clearly labelled, as well as a 
light, healthy snack to eat before or after training. After training has concluded all boys are to 
be collected from the oval.  
 
Further details, regarding the competition will be communicated closer to the day. 
 
To confirm your son’s attendance to the training sessions and competition day, would 
you please register his name via the below link.   
 
Whilst we encourage all boys to participate, learn new sporting skills and work as a team, 
should you prefer for your son not to partake in this event please indicate this via the below 
link. 
 
Britton Shield Cricket Registration 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Tim Opstelten via email 
topstelten@clayfield.qld.edu.au. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 

Mr Tim Opstelten      Mrs Vivienne Corness  
Coordinator of Activities    Assistant Head of Primary 
 

https://forms.gle/HjD2osux7NFgVUgC9
mailto:topstelten@clayfield.qld.edu.au

